DISTRICT OFFICE

73-03 BELL BOULEVARD
OAKLAND GARDENS, NY 11364
TEL: (718) 468-0137
FAX: (718) 468-0178

CITY HALL OFFICE

250 Broadway, Suite 1807 New York, NY 10007 Tel: (212) 788-6984 Fax: (212) 608-6382



MARK S. WEPRIN

COUNCIL MEMBER, 23RD DISTRICT, QUEENS

CHAIR

ZONING AND FRANCHISES SUBCOMMITTEE

COMMITTEES

LAND USE
EDUCATION
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
OVERSIGHT AND INVESTIGATIONS
TECHNOLOGY

June 16, 2014

Dear Neighbor:

I congratulate you on your advocacy on behalf of the Bellerose Playground, located on 249th Street, between 85th and 86th Avenues, at PS 133Q. Though I am unable to attend tonight's meeting, I would like to express my support for the proposed renovations to the Playground. I have requested funds for the project and will have further information to share following the passage of this year's City Budget in late June.

Sincerely,

MARK S. WEPRIN Council Member

MSW:NK

